City of Massillon

Engineering Department

Memo

To:

John Ferrero

From:
Jason Haines

CC:

Steve Hamit

Date:
03/23/01
Re:

Easement

John, 

CVS Drugstores wishes to construct a new store on the site of the current Super 8 motel, downtown.  The City has an 8 inch trunk sewer line running through the center of the property, and the new drug store will sit directly on top of it.  The City will not allow this and therefore CVS has agreed to move the sewer (at their expense) around the building and grant the City an easement across their property for future maintenance and cleaning of the sewer line by the City.  The Engineering Department will require a 20 foot wide easement instead of the proposed 10 foot.

The attached is a draft easement document from the CVS lawyers.  Could you please take a look at it and let me know if you have any comments or recommendations?

Thanks,

Jason 
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